
If you earn a salary, you are eligible for exemptions in your 

employer's year-end adjustment.

Employees are eligible for exemptions such as spouse deductions, special spouse deductions, dependents deduction and
insurance premium deduction in your employer’s year-end adjustment “Nenmatsu Chosei.” Please submit a declaration of
exemption for dependents, etc. to your employer in order to receive the correct exemptions. If you obtain these exemptions in
the year-end adjustment, you do not need to file your final income tax return “Kakutei Shinkoku.”

In addition, you can receive such exemptions by having the year-end adjustment done again (re-adjustment) if you find any
changes in your dependent deductions or any omissions in exemptions after the year-end adjustment.

Use your smartphone from home and apply through e-Tax to 

prevent the spread of COVID-19.

If you access to the “Final Tax Return (etc.) Corner*” page on the National Tax Agency
website through your smartphone, you can apply for your tax return on a dedicated screen for it.

In addition, when you scan the withholding tax slip “Gensen Choushuuhyo” with the camera
function of your smartphone, the amount listed on it is automatically reflected on the input screen
making the preparation of tax returns very easy and convenient.

Able to file for refunds of income tax for the last five years. 

Consult with your tax office between April and December if necessary.

If you would like a consultation at your local tax office, you need to make an appointment 
in advance.
Please telephone to make an appointment before visiting. 

Tatebayashi Tax Office “Tatebayashi Zeimusho” 0276-72-4373 (general)

More tax related information can be found on the National Tax Agency website: www.nta.go.jp

Notice from Tax Office 英語

<*Kakutei Shinkokushotou Sakusei Corner>

Kakutei Shinkoku

Japanese only


